Breton, Mary B

From: Jennifer Foster <bsw195@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 12:49 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Gas cars and trucks

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Live outside the Augusta region and it is up to each person what they choose to buy when it comes to vehicles
period.

Please stop this insane agenda to be 100% CA.
We and countless others more then you will imagine don't want electric vehicles period.

The question is do you support each person making the choice they want to when they purchase a vehicle
period?



